[{ Outlook

Re: Comments regarding Refined Alternative Plan, Aurora State Airport

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 2025-01-21 11:52 AM
To Dave Mauk <dave@charbonneaucountryclub.com>

Cc  BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>; THOMAS Alex R <Alex R THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>;
Samantha Peterson <SPeterson@CenturyWest.com>

[I]J 1 attachment (70 KB)
Comment-AMP-final.pdf;

Received, thank you Dave!

Thanks,

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT

Senior Program Manager + Partner
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brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com

From: Dave Mauk <dave@charbonneaucountryclub.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 11:50 AM

To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>

Subject: Comments regarding Refined Alternative Plan, Aurora State Airport

Brandi -
Thank you for entering the attached comments to the record of the Airport Master Plan.

Yours -

Dave
David E. Mauk
Charbonneau Country Club | Board Member

Chair, Civic Affairs Committee
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